

Estd: 1962 by H.H. Penor Rinpoche

unit of: Penor Rinpoche Charity Foundation

Ref

Date:7-09-2022

Dear Sean Houlahan,

We would like to offer our deepest apologies for the delayed reply. We received a sum of Rs. 4,74,696/- From Ottawa Palyul Center through Penor Rinpoche Charity Foundation on March 29,2022. For that, we would like to sincerely thank all the generous contributors, managing staff, teachers and the members of Ottawa Palyul Center on behalf of the Managing committee members, teaching staff and the students of Yeshi Wodsal Sherab Raldriling. We all wish and pray that you have good fortune without any obstacles in your lives and ultimately attain liberation.

We are pleased to inform you that the generous donation has been of great help to the students, especially to the young monks. It has helped us in providing them better health care, healthy food such as fruits and healthier vegetables, slippers to ware, everyday stationery supplies and many others necessary things. We are trying to provide the best resources to all the student monks here while they pursue their studies and yours donation has helped us get a step closer.

Therefore, we would once again like to sincerely thank all those who have helped in providing the funds and helping us maintain and continue His Holiness Drubwang Pema Norbu Rinpoche's legacy.

With Gratitude,

Lungtok Nyima

Treasurer of YWSR

YESHE WODSAL SHERAB RALDRILING
HIGH SCHOOL
NAMDROLING
TREASURER